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Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) invites “Savings for Fans” account holders to apply Standard Chartered Trophy Road 
to Anfield 2013.   Interested teams and individuals can open an account with the Bank and enjoy the same privilege.   

 
 
Bangkok – Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) is giving customers a free chance to take part in the 
Standard Chartered Trophy Road to Anfield 2013 competition, simply by having “Savings for 
Fans” savings account with the Bank.  The Standard Chartered Road to Anfield 2013 is a futsal 
competition to find a winning team from Thailand to compete against other 11 international teams 
at the Anfield stadium, home of the Liverpool Football Club.  Winners will have a chance to win 1 
million THB in prize money.  Interested teams and individuals can open an account and register 
for the competition now through 28 February 2013.  For more information on the competition, call 
086 757 1122 and 086 757 3355 or email at roadtoanfield2013@gmail.com       
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For more information, please contact: 
Anchana Toragsaskul – Corporate Affairs  
Tel: 02 724 8048 Fax: 02 724 8019  
1TAnchana.Toragsaskul@sc.com1T   
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